
 

Advance Health Care Directive 
Please be advised that effective April 11, 2023, providers will be able to note if a patient has an Advance Health Care 
Directive (AHCD) in HEALTHe NL. The AHCD will be included on the Demographics panel of the Patient Summary 
page including whether the patient has an AHCD and the location where the AHCD details may be found.  
 
When the patient has an AHCD on file in HEALTHe NL, the indicator is set to  and the location will be displayed. 
Otherwise,  is displayed, including when a previous AHCD record has been deleted. 
 

 
 
Editing the Advance Health Care Directive 
When the user has permission to edit the AHCD for the patient, an "EDIT" link is shown:  
 

 
 

When the user clicks on the Edit link for the AHCD, and no AHCD record exists for the patient, the following page is 
displayed: 
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When the user clicks on the Edit link for the AHCD, and an AHCD record does exist for the patient, the following page 
is displayed: 
 

 
 

• The user may create an AHCD record by editing the values on this page 
• The user may update an existing record 
• The user may delete the existing AHCD record by changing the "Advance Health Care Directive" from "Yes" 

to "No" 
• Clicking "Save" will save the record and redirect the user back to the Patient Summary page 

 
MCP Requirement 
In the case where the patient does not have an MCP, the following message is displayed instead: 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact NLCHI service desk at service.desk@nlchi.nl.ca . 

healthenl@nlchi.nl.ca 
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